Summary of Weekly Work Completed for the Town Marina Project
Prepared and submitted via email weekly to the Town by
Gordon Thompson at Baird and Associates

Week of Jun3 -7
e Continued to develop 100% plans and specifications.

Week of Jun 10-14
e Continued development of plans and specifications.
e Developed flyer for Rob Weber (for meetings to discuss SSLL revisions)
e Attended permit update call (6/14/2019).

Week of Jun 17 —21
o Refined 90% plans and specification submittal (re-organized and updated documents per Town
request).
e Provided dive location coordinates for FDEP marina basin dive (to confirm rock ledge location on
south end of project).
e Attended permit update call (6/17/2019).




